SADLIER HAMPERS

Hamper project and this week the year 9 helpers and social justice prefects “wrapped”
it up on Wednesday.

This partnership with St Mark’s Sadlier is a long standing project for the students. As part of this
students and staff have contributed to the hampers which are distributed to families just before
Christmas to help vulnerable people in the local community.

This year Thomas Hassall have filled 41 baskets which is 41 families that are being directly
supported by the students. They will be delivered to St Mark’s on Tuesday of week 9.

Thank you to all the students and staff who have been involved and a special thanks to our Year 9
helpers: Jacinta, Claire, Timothy, Jenson, Tiana, Rose, Aaron, Lachlan, Aditi, Laura, Aaron, Dylan,
Dean, Eliora, Jiya, Stephen and Liam, and social justice prefects Mia, Mehak and Destiny.

Mr Michael Roper
Careers Advisor, HSC Plus Coordinator & Year 9 Advisor
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